From: registrar

To:

Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment

Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 12:12:08 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 3:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
jaroslava havlicek

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am objecting to 100% Hydro supply increase in our area after our account will be moved to [R2] class -low density
classification.

We have a seasonal dwelling in this area , hydro being supplied appx. 6 months of the year.

Full time residents receiving services year round should be charged increased rates for the distribution of electricity.
100% increase in charges does not represent your goal of supplying reliable energy services at a reasonable cost.

-- Attachment --





